- St. Ann School is pleased to announce two new additions to our teaching faculty for the 2021-2022 school year. Ms. Bianca Samaniego will be teaching Music for grades K-8, and Ms. Agnieszka Felczak will be teaching first grade.
- Have a wonderful summer! We look forward to welcoming you back on the first day of the 20212022 school year; Monday, August 9.
- Have your student return the Monday envelope on Tuesday, June 15. That way teachers can send home report cards and any other last minute items in the Monday envelope, thank you.
- The Promotion Ceremony for our 8th grade students will take place on Tuesday, June 15 at 10:20 AM in the church. Due to COVID restrictions, this year our celebration is limited to the graduates and family and friends of the graduates. Girls who choose to wear a dress need to adhere to free dress policy guidelines; dresses that are open in the back or have thin straps require a cover (i.e. wrap, jacket, shawl, etc). Please also keep modesty in mind when choosing the length of a dress; students will be required to bow/genuflect in front of the altar in front of the congregation, and students will be sitting facing the congregation.

Due to COVID restrictions, we will not have a luncheon available on site this year.

- **Drone Needed**: In preparation for filming a video (marketing purposes this next school year), we are looking to see if someone has a drone with a camera, preferably one with 4K resolution that can be used. If so, please call the school office.
- **Summer Painting:** We need help repainting the lunch tables in the outside eating area on the playground. Please call the school office if you're interested ***Parent Hours***
- **Amazon rebate changing:** On Jun 14 the rebate drops from 2.25% to 2%.
- Summer Office Hours:

Wednesdays 10:00 AM – 12 NOON Fridays 10:00 AM – 12 NOON

*Scrip will be available for purchase on these days (No Sunday Sales after Mass) *

• EDP 2021-2022: EDP will resume next school year!!!

•	Outstanding Balances: All accounts must be cleared by the end of the school year. Please log in to your FACTS financial account to pay any unpaid balances.
•	Dennis Uniform Information: If you need to order from Dennis Uniforms, all that is available in the McDonald plaid are skorts, skirts and jumpers. Please remember boy's bottoms are Dennis uniform only.
•	Tdap and Varicella Shots: ALL 7 th grade students are required to have these shots before entering their 7 th grade year. Students WILL NOT be allowed to enter school grounds unless shot records are turned into the school office.
D	ominders:

- Uniform polo shirts: Red polo's (grades K-5) and black polo's (grades 6thru 8) with our school logo is the approved shirt for the 2021-2022 school year. Youth size polo's are \$12.00 and Adult size polo's are \$15.00.
- Used Uniforms: If you need to browse through the used uniform inventory to prepare for the upcoming school year you are welcome to stop by the school office on Wednesdays or Fridays between 10:00 am -12 NOON. Used uniforms are \$5 a piece or trade in one piece for another.

Upcoming Events:

Tues. June 15Last Day of School; 8:15 AM – School Mass; 10:20 AM; Promotion Ceremony; Minimum day; 11:30 AM Dismissal

Have a safe and blessed summer!